27nd November 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian
RE: Year 7 Carol Service – The Meaning of Advent
I am delighted to inform you that the Year 7’s will be attending Christ Church in Old Town for a Christmas service on Monday 4th December. They have been busy practicing carols in their music lessons and will be greeted at church by both the Minister and Verger.
Students are to arrive at school as normal and will leave after Roll Call and return to school in time for lunch at 12 noon. They will be transported by Barnes coaches which school has funded. There will be no cost to parents for this activity. Students are required to wear full school uniform.
This communication is for information purposes only as this is a whole year group activity where we can celebrate the meaning of Advent and rejoice through performing our carols.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please only complete the form below if you do not want your child to attend the Christ Church trip. As this is part of the curriculum we want all students to attend and will need a valid reason for them not to go. Please return to the tutor by Thursday 30th November or before if this is the case.
Yours sincerely
Miss Showler


I do not give permission for my son/daughter to attend the Christ Church trip

Name: __________________________________________ Tutor Group: _____________________

Signed: ___________________________

Any further information: _________________________________________________

Please return to the form tutor by Thursday 30th November 2023 if you do not give permission for your child to attend the trip to Christ Church
